
^ Saving .ind Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

S PA C E S 25 May 1988

John Tu rne r
1645 9th St.

Berkeley, CA 94710

Dear John:

We hope this letter finds you well, and we hope you have received many letters supporting the
preservation of Howard Flnster's site.

Seymour and! are compiling information and articles for the next newsletter (*8), and would like
to include an update on your efforts to preserve the Finster site. We would very much appreciate
any help you can give us, whether in the form of general information or a small-column length
article (no more than 200 words). Please let us kno^y at your earliest convenience. We would
prefer to have a response by July 1.

We hope your efforts to preserve Finster's site are being rewarded. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Ciifithla Pansing
Ass is tan t D i rec to r

A Non Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation


